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James Gilb Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
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P802.3dj 200 Gb/s, 400 Gb/s, 800 Gb/s, and 1.6 Tb/s Ethernet Project, D1.2 

Approval: Agreed at IEEE 802.3 interim meeting, Hamburg, Germany 19 September 2024 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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Dear Mr Parsons and Members of ITU-T Study Group 15, 

We are pleased to attach a copy of IEEE P802.3dj Draft 1.2, which we request you only share 
with your membership. Please be aware that this is a work in progress and is subject to change 
as the work progresses through subsequent reviews and ballot cycles. 

We look forward to future collaboration between our two groups. 

Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 




